November 14, 2024

The General Manager

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Building

Stock Exchange Road

Karachi

CORPORATE BRIEFING SESSION - PAK-GULF LEASING COMPANY LIMITED
Dear Sir

This is to inform that the Corporate Briefing Session by Pak-Gulf Leasing Company Limited in respect
of financial year ended June 30, 2024 is planned to be held on Thursday, November 21, 2024 at 3:30
p.m. through Video conferencing.

Interested participant should e-mail the following details at companysecretary@pakgulfleasing.com
with the subject “Corporate Briefing Session” before 3:00 p.m. of Wednesday, November 20, 2024 for
registration purposes.

Name Folio No. (If | Organization and CNIC Email ID Contact no.
shareholder) Designation (If
applicable)

Video conferencing link will be shared with the registered participants before the meeting.

You may please inform the TRE certificate Holders of the Exchange and all concerned accordingly.

Thanks and regards,

¥
Company Secretary




